
I am writing to ask that you vote against any school voucher program.  Voucher funding comes from the same 
pot of money used to fund public schools, diverting critical resources that could and should be 
dedicated to meeting the needs of students in public schools. 
Once private schools receive public funding, they will simply raise their tuition to make it out of reach for most 
North Dakotan families.  Public schools take any and all students, private schools do not.  Please do not give 
public tax dollars to support private entities. 


